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Illinois Joins the Growing List of States With New Pay Transparency Laws

Governor J.B. Pritzker signed into law HB 3129, an amendment to the Illinois Equal Pay Act that changes how
employers can advertise for position openings in Illinois, on August 11, 2023. The amendment goes into effect
January 1, 2025, and requires all employers with 15 or more employees to provide pay scale and benefits
information in all open job postings.

Read the full Update here.
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